All Aboard: Join Us on the Bus to Annual Meeting!

If you're traveling to Utah from Colorado or Wyoming, you're in luck: We've reserved a charter
bus to get us to Salt Lake City and back, and the deadline has been extended until the bus fills up!

Save your Seat Right Now in 30 Seconds: Email Us at connect@rmcucc.org

Schedule: The bus will leave from Denver at 6 a.m. from First Plymouth Congregational in
Englewood on Thursday, June 9—First Plymouth has graciously agreed to let passengers leave
their cars at the church during the meeting. The bus will stop in Grand Junction to pick up any
passengers, and arrive in Salt Lake City before 4 p.m. in time for Thursday night's reception. Then,
at 10:30 a.m. on Sunday, June 12 after our final worship, it will do the reverse. Why drive when
you can relax comfortably instead while enjoying beautiful views? Speaking of comfort...

Amenities: TVs, bathrooms, comfy upholstered bucket seats, footrests, outlets, window shades,
armrests, and WiFi are all included.

Cost: Passengers from Denver can ride round-trip for $100; those boarding in Grand Junction will
pay only $75. Once you save your seat, just send your payment into the Conference Office:

Rocky Mountain Conference
1140 W. 5th Ave
Denver CO 80204

Environmental Impact: By riding the bus, we'll practice what we preach and be stewards of the
Earth.

The Experience: Most importantly, it will be fun! Director of Communications Ministries, Cory
Kibler, will be on board with snacks, games, and activities. There's another twist as well: A few of
our board members have paid for a seat on the bus, so your bus ride could be free. Winners will be
chosen at random.

Save money, kick back, and let us drive you to Annual Meeting! Save your spot today.
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